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Dr. and Mrs. Robert M. James 

 
 

 
Dearest Bob and Mahtaj, 
 
On this first anniversary of your darling daughter’s passing from this 
life, we join you in loving remembrance of Anika Michelle James, and 
all the fine and wondrous qualities of heart and mind that made her a 
special young lady—one who touched the lives of many for the 
better, one they were glad to know and grateful to have met. 
 
As your family again sends up prayers for the progress of Anika’s 
precious soul, know that their sweet reverberations will be merged 
with our own, offered in the serene stillness of the Mother Temple’s 
grand auditorium. There we will supplicate the Blessed Beauty to 
tenderly take her hand and lead Anika to the everlasting “garden of 
happiness,” that she might bathe in its crystal waters and survey, from 
its “loftiest mount,” sights “holy and spiritually glorious” that someday, 
reunited once more, you will together delight in. 
 
    With loving Bahá'í regards, 
 
 
    Kenneth E. Bowers 
    Secretary-General 
 




